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Headteacher: Rebecca Bennett
Acting Headteacher: Jane Perry

9th June 2023




Dear Parents/Carers

Starting school in September

We would like to offer a very warm welcome to you and your child, as we look forward to the commencement of an exciting, new academic year here at Ash. Starting school can sometimes feel daunting and possibly a little over-whelming. However, will become such a memorable moment in the lives of you and your children. Therefore, we will aim to provide, as much information and support as possible, during the up and coming weeks.

New Starters Stay and Play Session on Tuesday 4th July.
This will be held in our KS1 playground from 3.45-4.30pm. Please come to the main school office to sign in. You will be able to meet the staff and familiarise yourself with the setting.

New Starters Induction Evening on Tuesday 11th July 6.00pm -7.00pm.
At this occasion, you will receive your child’s book bag, along with a selection of forms. The forms and relevant information will be explained on the evening.

Visits from Ms Isaac.
Ms Isaac, our Reception Teacher for next year, will be visiting all the children in their current setting.  This will give her an opportunity to talk with the adults currently working with your child, ensuring the transition for them, is as seamless as possible. There will also be three Transition Storytimes, held in the Reception classroom, which will enable the children to familiarise themselves with the school surroundings and new classroom environment, in preparation for the following year.

Teddy Bears Picnic 2-3pm Tuesday 5th September. 
Although this is an INSET day for the school, Mrs Isaac will be here to greet you with her favourite teddy bear. Make sure you bring your favourite Teddy, a special toy or even a fantastic book to share.  We very much look forward to seeing you.

Please tick the appropriate boxes below and return to the school office.

Any questions, please feel free to contact the school office.

Kindest Regards.

The Ash Team


TO BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________

Current Pre-School Setting: __________________________________

Name of Parent/Carer: ______________________________________

	
	
My child will be able to attend the Transition Storytime Tuesday 13th June from 12.30-1.00pm.




	
	
My child will be able to attend the Transition Storytime on Tuesday 20th June 12.30-1.00pm.




	
	
My child will be able to attend the Transition Storytime on Tuesday 27th June 12.30-1.00pm.




	



	
I will be able to attend the New Starters Stay and Play Session Tuesday 4th July 3.45-4.30pm.



	
	
I will be able to attend the New Starters Parents Information Evening Tuesday 11th July 6.00- 7.00pm.




	
	
I will be able to attend the Teddy Bears’ Picnic Tuesday 5th September  2.00-3.00pm.
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